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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Justin Skouby, Road Construction Inspector    

 

DATE: October 9, 2015 

 

EVENT: Hartford Road Cul-de-sac Replacement 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weather Permitting APAC of Missouri on behalf of Boone County Resource 

Management, will be performing removal and replacement of the concrete 

cul-de-sac on Hartford Road. Work is scheduled to begin on Monday, 

October 12, 2015 and will be performed between the hours of 7:00 am - 7:00 

pm. Construction is expected to last approximately two weeks.  All work 

will be completed north of Salem Drive.  No parking will be allowed on the 

road during work hours.  Any vehicles parked on the street after the 

designated time will be towed at the owner’s expense.  The Road will be 

closed but will be available for emergency access only.  

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate route 

when deemed necessary.  Thank you for your cooperation as we improve the 

roads you travel. 
 


